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TO THE CITY COUNCIL

Dear Councilors:

I transmit herewith for your approval an order to reduce the FY19 appropriation for the
Reserve for Collective Bargaining by $1.388.154 to provide funding for the Boston Public
Schools for the FY19 impact of the collective bargaining agreement between the vendor,
Transdev and its bus drivers union on the City’s transportation contract with the vendor,

Transdev.

I respectfully request your favorable action on this important matter.
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January 28, 2019

Sincerely,

~N

Martin J. Walsh
Mayor of Boston
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CITY OF BOSTON

IN CITY COUNCIL

ORDERED: That the appropriation heretofore made, to meet the current operating expenses in
the fiscal year commencing July 1, 2018 and ending June 30, 2019, be reduced by
the following amount:

100-999000-51000  Reserve for Collective Bargaining ~ $1,388.154

| HEREBY CERTIFY THAT
THE FOREGOING, IF PASSED IN
THE ABOVE FORM, WILL BE |N
ACCORDANCE WITH LAW.
BY,_Zu)gkuz Al ot n Neo
EUGENE L. O'FLARERTY
CORPORATION COUNSEL




